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Friday, 22nd November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Rowan’s class teacher, Sonya, is currently not well.  We anticipate she will be able to return to 
school sometime in December.   
 
In the meantime, we have secured Marcus, an experienced teacher and Early Years Leader who 
has been working with the children in the last two days, to continue with the class until Sonya’s 
return. 
 
We are also postponing Rowan class’s parent meetings until Sonya’s return and will write to you 
about how to rebook a parent meeting in due course. 
 
We will keep you updated should there be any further changes. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ayse Thomas 
Deputy Headteacher  
 


